@ PUGET SOUND ENERGY

Puget Sound Energy, Inc.
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

January 10, 2007

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: 2006 Qualifying Storm Events

Submitted via the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s Records Center
Web Portal electronic-filing system and by US mail

Dear Ms. Washbumn:

Pursuant to paragraph 246 of Final Order No. 06, Docket Nos. UG-040640 et al., Puget
Sound Energy ("PSE" or "the Company") provides hereby notification that additional
restoration costs for qualifying storm events have been incurred. Back-to-back wind
storms on December 11th and 13th, 2006 are expected to add additional costs to those
accrued for qualifying events earlier this year. The December 13" windstorm was the

largest to impact the Puget Sound region since prior to the Inauguration Day storm
in 1993.

PSE anticipates restoration costs for these storm events will qualify as outlined in the
. above referenced proceeding.

If you have any questions regarding this informational filing, please contact me at
(425) 456-2797.

Very truly yours,

el —

Karl R. Karzmar
Director, Regulatory Relations




